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February 2017
Dear Parent,
Please complete the enclosed forms if your family is interested in receiving tuition assistance for the school year 2017-2018. It is our intention to ensure that each child who is a member of St. Aloysius Parish will not be denied an education at St. Aloysius Catholic School as a result of the inability to pay tuition costs. We will try to help those who are in special need as best as we can.
Since we have a significant number of families applying for tuition assistance and the funds available to provide assistance are limited, we are requesting that you provide details about your finances and your need. Father Mark, the business manager, and I will thus be better able to decide which families should receive assistance and how much we can afford to give them.

Please indicate in the appropriate box (Parent Certification/Authorization) on the application, your requested amount of financial assistance required. Our determination of the amount granted will be based on your income and extraordinary situations that you list on the application. 
It is necessary to apply to EdChoice Expansion Scholarship and Northwest Ohio Scholarship Fund, if your income will qualify your family. If your family income is greater than the allowable income for the EdChoice and NOSF, return the parish financial aid application and the nonpublic schools low income eligibility form.
If the parish financial application is not received by April 28, 2017, an appointment with the parish business manager will be necessary to complete the process. Applications received after May 12, 2017 will be processed only if funding is still available.
Tuition must be paid by June 1, 2017 either by check or by using the FACTS tuition program. The first monthly payment for FACTS begins in June 2017. Once scholarship and financial aid  award amounts are known, your account will be adjusted. 
Thank you very much. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Andrea Puhl
Principal-Minister
encl.

